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@ IMCZ NEWS
FUTURE EVENTS

Watch this column for a rolling forecast
of IMCZ events and events to which
IMCZ members are invited.

OClober 20th, Wednesday ZIWC/IMCZ
Presentation by "Orange" BSCC

October 22nd, Friday ZIWC /IMCZ
Joint Stammtisch, Landhaus., Bur

Your Next Event .....
Swiss Market and the Future with Orange

THE BRITISH SWISS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
in association with

THE INTERNATIONAL MEN'S CLUB OF ZUG
and

ZUG INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S CLUB

Oclober 29th, Friday
Halloween Party

November 1Ith, Thursday
Fountain of Health

ZIWC

ZIWC

takes great pleasure in inviting you to a reception where we are delighted to
welcome as our Guest of Honour and Speaker

Mr. Peter Trinkl,
Vice President Corporate Development, Orange Communications SA

November ZIWC / IMCZ
Annual Bowling Challcnge

December II th. Saturday ZIWC
Christmas Ditmer Dance

IMCZ EVENTS IN BOLD

IMCZ---lnte.rnatiollAl Mep', Club or Zug

zrwc- -Zug International Women's Club

Mr. Trinkl is Chief Development Officer and a member of the management
committee of Orange Communications SA in Lausanne. He is responsible for
Business Development, Corporate Security, Corporate Programme Manage­
ment, Corporate Quality, Regulatory & Political as well as Environmental Af­
fairs and Facility.
Until the beginning of 2001 he was in charge of Business Segment Strategy
with the Cablecom Group. There he was primarily responsible for the conver­
sion of the Group from a CATV provider into a Multi Service Operator "'nd he
also ran the international consulting activities for the Cablecom Group.

BSCC-British Swiss Chamber ofCommc:rcc

Wednesday 20th October 2004, 18.30 to 20.00 hrs
at the Parkhotel, Industriestrasse 14, 6300 Zug.

Members of the IMCZ and ZIWC boards with the
MayorofZug, Christoph Luchsinger.

~==;Y:====iiiii;==;;;;;;;j. 18.30 - Arrival, drinks
• 19.00 - Welcome by Howard Rosen, Immediate Past Pres­

dent of the British-Swiss Chamber of Commerce, Bas
Veenendaal, President of the IMCZ and Michele Cueni,
President of the Women's Business Forum, ZIWC.

• 19.05 - Address by Mr. Trinkl
The Swiss portable market and the future with Orange.
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Ms Sarah Malquarti,
Howard Rosen Solicitor,

Baarerstrasse 98,
6302 Zug

Fax: 041 7602909.

O.H. Trend Autos AG . Chamerstrasse 18 . 6300 Zug . 041 766 15 25
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To register: please complete registration form and fax or post to ..

Gourmc:lstUbl"R6c.isserie
W)-Stube

SonnenterT8$~

\Vin{ergnrten

Riesenaus\lo'nhl an Flnschcnweinen
aueh im OffenauSKhank

STAMMTISCII· evcr)' THURSDAY evening.

17.30 till 19.00 hrs Casino Restaurant, Zug
IMCz-.-ZIWC Joint Stammliseb on October 22nd at the
Landhaus Restaurant in Baar.



Hitomi Mumenthaler
041760 768S
bmumen@datazug.ch
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Hallo~en.Mo.nsjer Party

Next Joint Stammtiscb
Friday, October 22nd

Landhaus Restaurant, Baar

Halloween Monster Mash
Party

Contact Jessy D'Silva
0417202121
jdsilva20@holmail.com

Or

Ifyou bring your own carved pump­
kin you'll win a special prize!
Deadline for registration is Oct. 13th
so please reserve your place now.

The ZIWC Party Committee & Dining
Out Club has kindly invited members
and guests ofIMCZ to their

Date: Friday 29" October 2004
Place: La Campana Restaurant,

Luzernslr. 19, Cham
Time: 19:30 for Apero
Price: CHF 48.- per member/guest
Dress Code: Spooky

The evening starts at 19:30.

The next Joint Stammtisch between
IMCZ and ZIWC will take place on Fri­
day October 22nd in the Landhaus Res­
taurant in Baar.

The last two have been very success­
ful and we hope this will carry over to
the next "Stamms", The evening was
originally set for October 20th but this
coincided with the Orange presentation
so it had to be shifted to the Friday.

Please pop in during the evening even
ifit'5 just to say "hello",

Membership Secretary-These duties are still carried
OUI by Mike Bentley.

President:· Bas VEENENDAAL
T: 01 761 IOS3 E-M: moteco@uitikon.ch
Sttretary: - Joop HUBBEUNG
T: 041780 7550 E-M:jhubbeling@bluewilLch
Editor IMCZ NEWS-John STUART
T: 041 n43075 £.M: stuarljohn@siemc.ns..com

Tf"C&$urer: Graham EVANS.
T: 0417904855. £OM gnham.evans@bluewin.ch
Board Member Jack Sammi
T: 041 7SO 4029

Report 00 GolLfio-..Am

A big "Thank You" goes to our many
sponsors, wonderfully organised by
Katharina Christen who, together with
Joop IIubbeling, did a marvellous job
of organising the event. Julian Myer­
scough organised the professionals,
Graham Evans organised the money
and John Stuart is writing the report.

The final total of money collected has
not yet been fully counted but it is reck­
oned we made over CHF 4'000 for the
Children's Home in Aegeri.

The board would also like to thank all
those other helpers who found players,
donated gifts and generally helped out.

44 golfers, 14 professionals and 23
guests enjoyed a wonderful day at Holz­
hausem Golf Club to take part in our
annual Charity GolfTournament.

It was the same week-end as the Ry­
der Cup but that was no problem as a
TV was set up so that we could watch
that tournament as well.

Even although there were some dodgy
handicaps and players could buy a
"Mulligan" for CHF 10, the standard of
play was ... incredibly standard. \---------------1

In the evening we had a marvellous
Gala Dinner with loads ofprizes for
everyone in the rame. Some famous
members of the "Triple Bypass" band,
together with guest drummer Liam My­
crscough, provided their unforgettable
collection of music.

Elluntaio of Health

Rep.oJiOo Celebratory Toast.

On August 27th the club had a cele­
bratory toast to celebrate it's 25th an­
niversary. Around 75 members and
guests enjoyed a very pleasant eve­
ning at the splendid Gotischen Saal in
the Rathaus, Zug.

The mayor, Christoph Luchsinger,
who is also a member of the club,
gave a very warm speecb pointing out
the positive aspects that a club, such
as ours, has and where it fits into the
nonnal life ofa town sucb as Zug.

Our club founder, Philippe Schnadt,
explained to us bow the club was
originally formed and the reasons be­
bind it. Never did he think that, 25
years later, we would still be here.

Bas VeenendaaJ gave his thanks to
the past presidents, many of whom
were present including Ian Park and
Ivor Johnstone.

Representatives of ZIWC gave us the
women's perspective of the club and
spoke of the fulure co-operation be­
tween the two clubs.

Max Lustenberger was our MC for
the evening and the board wants to
thank him for his efforts in making the
25th celebrations such a great success.

We generally do so much to take care
ofothers but rarely take the time to
take care ofourselves. For all that you
do - the strength that you are for your
family and friends - and for all that
you want to accomplish, doesn't it
make sense to take care ofyourselfl
The Lifestyle Committee of ZIWC bas
a program "Fountain of Health" and
would like to provide you with infor­
mation about how you can improve
your health and open the door to lon­
gevity
As nutrition is the most important as­
pect for our well being, they are happy
to present to you the first event with
two guest speakers from Austria.

Dr. Gerald Tulzer, Cardiologist and
Dr. Wolfgang Tulzer, Sports Medicine
will provide important infonnation of
prevention by good nutrition.

Don't miss the "Prevention Plus+
Meeting" on Thursday lIth Nov. at
18:30 in the Congress Centre, Park
Hotel, Metalli, Zug.

For more information contact Muriel
Haupt from the Lifestyle Committee
of the ZIWC.


